Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 007

From: Natarsha Tyson

Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 5:10 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Submission regarding proposed QLD Bill to extend Emergency Powers to 30 April
2022

Dear Committee Members

As aresident of Queensland, I am greatly concerned with the proposed Bill to extend the State of
Emergency in QLD until April 2022.

You are without a doubt, aware of how this action by the QLD Government is in breach of various Federal
and International Laws, from The Biosecurity Act, The Privacy Act, The Australian Constitution and the
Nuremberg Code to name a few, so I will not delve into those, however my submission is made as a resident
of this State.

As an Australian Veteran's ex-spouse of 26 years, my family has paid a very big price in service of the
"Lucky Country". A country based on the "Mateship Values" so widely remembered and boasted about at
national ANZAC Day and other significant Memorial events in the Australian calendar. Shockingly, I no
longer witness these celebrated values in our State, nor country.

As a survivor of both childhood and adult, domestic violence and sexual violence, I had the courage to step
out of an abusive marriage of 26 years in early 2020, only to find myself in a State that is increasingly being
governed with the same domestic violence attitudes on a much larger scale, including coercion, social,
psychological, emotional & financial manipulations (no jap no pay and the centrelink cashless debit card),
unreasonable and unnecessary restrictions of movement, social contact, mandating the wearing of masks,
mandating tracking/tracing with the QR scan, mass installations of 5G towers at the commencement of
lockdowns in 2020, facial recognition, workplace disruptions & unemployment, lost wages, segregation and
division within our communities, border closures and injection certificate/border passports, isolation from
extended families, mainstream media propaganda, purpose built quarantine facilities and the militarisation
of an experimental injection which is, essentially, martial law. As a result, my already fragile mental and
physical health is under constant threat, not by the covid19 virus with 99.997% recovery rate, but by the
tyrannical governance of Queensland. As an individual who has a lawful medical exemption from wearing a
mask, I do not feel safe in our community because of discrimination and intimidation towards me and other
Queenslanders, who are not be able to wear a mask.

The freedoms that my family collectively fought for during our time with the Australian Defence Force, are
precious but have been insidiously stripped away from Queenslanders. I therefore make a formal submission
to request the Committee to NOT approve a further extension of the emergency powers to April 2022.

Sincerely,

Natarsha Tyson
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